Mrs. Appell’s
Kindergarten Friends

michelle.appell@ kenstonapps.org
Follow me @ michelleappell

Important Dates:

September News

Sept. W™ - 25"
Virtual Book Fair I hope you found the Parent Night video to be
informative. Please remember to contact me with
s st any questions or concerns. I thank youin
ept. 2l .
International Day of advance for Thg support you have already given
me and your child. For the month of September,
Peace we have been learning one letter per day. We
start with letter formation on a “handwriting road”.
Sept. 23rd We compare the uppercase and the lowercase
It Starts with HELLO letter, the location of the letter in the alphabet,
Please wear GREEN on this day! identify if it is a vowel or consonant, and the sound
that letter makes. We also play “Name of the
Sept. 25™ day.” Itis a fun way to get to know our new
Kindergarten Planting friends!

In Math, we are learning about our
Positional Words (inside, outside, above, below, in
front, and behind, left, right). At the end of the
month we will begin our Counting and Cardinality
unit, We will be learning how to write and count

Social Studies: the numbers I-10. We will learn a rhyme for each
We have been discussing the number and will be making a number book that we
importance of rules at home and can’t wait fo take home and share with you!

school and how they keep us safe.
We will be discussing authority
figures at home, in school, and in the
community, This is part of our
Government unit!

Please REMEMBER: P.E.is on Wednesday and Thursday so wear your
sneakers.

Library is on Tuesday so bring back your library book on this day!
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